THE INFORMER

ABBOTT LOOP COUNCIL NEWSLETTER

A publication of the Abbott Loop Community Council

401 E. Northern Lights Blvd. #204, Anchorage, AK 99503, Ph: 349-1736, E-mail: atamagni@alaska.net

The Abbott Loop Community Council will meet Thursday, May 29th, 2008 at the Abbott Loop Church in CONFERENCE ROOM 1, NEXT TO THE CHAPEL AT THE NORWEST END OF THE BUILDING at 7:00 PM. There will be signs to direct you. PLEASE NOTE THE NEW LOCATION FOR THIS AND FUTURE MEETING.

PRESENTATIONS

- 1. Bob Ballow will make a presentation on a proposal to develop a tract of Heritage Land Bank property along Spruce St. south of the Dowling Road extension. Questions and Answers.
- 2. Jacques Boutet will give an update on Independence Drive and regarding partial funding by the Legislature, subject to Governor's approval. We should know by the meeting time as to the status. We also need to address and decide if the Council should pursue the complete extention of this road to O,Mailey. Currently most of the South Bound Traffic from Independence Park Drive goes out by way of Commodore Dr. Questions and Answers
- 3. Wendy Wilber will give an update on the AWWU water main work between 68th Babybear and Pebblebrook. Questions and Answers:
- 4. CRW will give an update on the beginning design of E 72nd from Lake Otis to Brayton, and 88th Avenue to South Circle. Questions and Answers:

Legislative and Assembly Reports

Legislative and Assembly Reports: Legislative and Assembly Representatives/Candidates will have questions and answer period. Ask your questions?? (Limit 5 minutes each +).

Old Business: Open

New Business:

- 1. Possible results of legislative Captial Budget Projects for Abbott Loop Area.
- 2. Summer Meeting Schedule:

3. Other: New Business

Adjourn: 9:00 PM

OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Municipality and the Federation of Community Councils complies with Title I of the Americans with Disabilities Act o'/1990 and is an equal opportunity employer. Reasonable accommodations will be made available to qualified individuals with disabilities upon request. Please contact Mark Butler, Community Councils Center 907-277-1977 no later than 10 days prior to the meeting date to make any necessary arrangements.

We wish to thank Steve Neilsen ,Store Director of Carrs/Safway for their donations of Cookies and Bottled Water for our meetings.

The following is the <u>Hotline for Junk/ Abandoned Vehicles: 786-8854</u>. If there are vehicles in your area that have been abandoned, not properly licensed, or damaged. The also pick up junk which covers all kinds of categories. Give them a call. They do a great Job!!!!

MUNICIPAL CODE VIOLATIONS HOTLINE: 343-4141: Problems, call them.

Officers and Board Members:

Chair: Al Tamagni, Sr. Director: Mike Griffin Director: Jim Rerko

Vice Chair: Brad Herzog Director: Jim Garrigues Director: Judy Christensen

y: Lynda Zaug Director: Dave Donley Director: Graham Slebe

Treasurer: Patti Higgins Director: Carl Siebe Director: Patrick Higgins

Director: Gien Biegel

Federation of Community Councils

3350 Commercial Dr

Suite 230

Anchorage, AK 99501

This Newsletter and mailing is paid by a grant from the Municipality of Anchorage

PANCH' PK

DEBMIT #203

NON-BROEL

NON-BROEL

Abbott Loop Community Councils Federation of Community Councils 1057 W Fireweed Lane, Ste. #100 Anchorage, AK 99503